
WALPOLE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 18, 2021 

The Walpole Planning Board held a meeting via Zoom on Thursday, February 18, 2021.  The 

following members were present:  John Conroy, Chairman; Sarah Khatib, Vice Chair; Philip 

Czachorowski, Clerk, and Catherine Turco-Abate. 

Mr. Conroy opened the meeting at 7:15 p.m. 

7:16 p.m. Sayed Halibi, Case No. 20-01 Continued Hearing, 1363-1391 Main Street:  

Mr. Conroy moved to accept an extension of time up to and including March 31, 2021 as granted 

by the applicant.  Motion seconded by Mr. Czachorowski and voted 4-0-0.  Mr. Conroy moved 

to continue this hearing without testimony to March 4, 2021 at 7:05 p.m. as requested by Mr. 

Halibi.  Motion seconded by Ms. Khatib and voted 4-0-0. 

Mr. Conroy moved to adjourn.  Motion seconded by Ms. Khatib and voted. 4-0-0.  The meeting 

adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Philip Czachorowski, Clerk 

Accepted 10/7/21 


